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HISTORY OF ARC AND ITS MANDATE

In 1984, following the first contested election for
Bronxville School Trustee in 50 years, an Advisory Review
Committee'(ARC) was convened in order to evaluate the rules and
Procedures of the Committee for the Non-Partisan Nomination angd
Election of School Trustees (NPC). The decision to submit to
such a review was made by the committee that year in response to
Criticism by the bress of its practice of meeting in closed
sessions, and came after two open meetings in October and
December, 1983 when a number of residents demanded changes in the
non-partisan system. The ARC in 1984 was chaired by wWilliam
Bell, then a former mayor of Bronxville, and included eight other
members selected from more than 70 village residents who had
offered to serve. 1In its final eight Page report dated May 10,

1984, the ARC recommended at Section IV-7:

At least every four Years the NPC should form an advisory
review committee to review its procedures. The make-up of
such a committee should be balanced among NPC members,
former NPC members and representatives of the community.
In 1993, following another contested election for School Trustee
this May, the NPC finds itself again criticized by the press and
members of the League of Women Voters for its avoidance of a

public debating forum, and by various Village residents over its






